
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April	1,	2020 
 
Dear	OLOL	PK3	-	5th	grade	Parents, 
 
Staff	members	have	gathered	NECESSARY	PK3-5th	grade	books	or	notebooks	that	were	not	
taken	home	before	school	was	closed.		Personal	supplies	such	as	Pencils/Pens/Crayons	s	etc.	will	
NOT	be	collected. 
 
PK3-5th	grade	books	will	be	available.		6th-8th	grade	students	should	already	have	what	they	
need	at	home.		 
 
These	books	will	be	available	for	pick	up	today,	4/1/20	from	11:00	a.m.	to	12:30	p.m.	and	
tomorrow,	4/2/20	from	9:00	a.m.	to	12:00	p.m. 
 
Pick	up	will	take	place	outside	on	the	north	(elementary)	pick	up	line.	Each	section	will	be	
labeled	by	grade.		Each	bundle	will	be	bagged	with	the	student's	name. 
 

• No	one	may	enter	the	school.	
• Please	practice	social	distancing.	
• This	is	NOT	time	to	gather	or	socialize	with	others.	
• Please	do	not	touch	any	bag	that	is	not	labeled	with	your	child's	name.	
• Simply	grab	your	child's	items	and	leave	safely.	

 
WE	ARE	ALL	IN	THIS	TOGETHER.		THIS	TOO	SHALL	PASS. 
 
Stay	Safe	and	God	bless. 
 

The	Administration	Team 
Our	Lady	of	Lourdes	Parish	School 
14000	SW	112	Street 
Miami,	FL		33186 
(305)386-8446 
 
	


